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October 26, 2015 

 

 
Dear Property Owner, 

 
Re: Fats, Oils, and Grease (F.O.G.) Management Program 

 
The City of Sarnia is developing a Fats, Oils, and Grease (F.O.G.) 

Management Program to assist restaurants and food handling facilities with 
proper handling and disposal of their fats, oils, and grease as well as the 

need for the installation and continual maintenance of their grease control 

devices. Through the implementation of the F.O.G. Management Program, 
these establishments will have the ability to significantly reduce the amount 

of fats, oils, and grease that are discharged from their facility. This decrease 
will minimize back-ups, sewer blockages, sanitary sewer overflows, and help 

business owners comply with the Sewer Use By-Law limit for oil and grease 
discharge (animal and vegetable). 

 
The City of Sarnia is asking for your involvement in the program by 

completing the attached survey.  This survey will identify the proper 
handling and disposal methods for fats, oils and grease produced by your 

facility; as well as the need for installation and continual maintenance of 
grease trap control devices on your property.  Please complete the attached 

survey by November 27, 2015 and return to fogprogram@sarnia.ca.  
 

For those who believe they have received this letter by mistake or for those 

with no access to electronic email please contact Katherine Gray at  
519-332-0330, ext. 2245 for assistance. 

 
Failure to provide information for this survey may be an indication to the 

City that there are problems associated with fats, oils and grease on site.  
Further investigation by the City due to lack of survey results could result in 

enforcement actions, which may include penalties, as set forth in the City of 
Sarnia, Sewer Use By-law No. 4 – 1993. 

http://www.sarnia.ca/
mailto:fogprogram@sarnia.ca


Your cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. 

 
 

Yours truly, 
 

 
Katherine Gray 
Water & Wastewater Compliance Inspector 

 

 
Attachment: GREASE TRAP/GREASE INTERCEPTOR SURVEY 


